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FAA Part 145 Repair Station Certification Granted To Airwork 
(NZ) Ltd 

 

The United States Federal Aviation Administration today approved Airwork (NZ) Ltd as an FAA 
Part 145 Repair Station.  Airwork currently holds maintenance approvals from EASA, Transport 
Canada, and the civil aviation authorities in New Zealand and South Africa. This FAA approval is 
the next major step in ensuring that Airwork has the ability to support its customers globally.  

In addition to the regulatory certifications Airwork holds a number of OEM service center 
approvals for repair and overhaul of airframes, dynamic components, gas turbine engines, 
avionics and role equipment (including hoists). 

Airwork (NZ) Ltd is part of the Airwork Group of Companies, which is a provider of smart aviation 
services to customers throughout the world.  Airwork Group offers a full complement of fixed wing 
and helicopter services, including: aircraft operation and leasing; aircraft sales; design and 
manufacture; maintenance, repair and overhaul services.  

Please contact Stephen Green at Airwork should you require any additional information 
(Stephen.green@airwork.co.nz) or visit our website (www.airworkgroup.com). 

 

 


